
 

INTERNET PRIVILIGES FOR MINORS 

Please Read Carefully 
 

The Greenwich Free Library invites the community to use the internet at no cost during the 

library hours.  Computers in the library, including use of internet are available on a first come – 

first served basis for a one hour time block.  If no one is waiting, the computer will 

automatically extend the patron’s time in three 10-minutes increments, for a total time of 1 ½ 

hours per day. 

 

The library staff will assist patrons logging on to the computer.  Formal internet computer 

training is not currently available from the library staff; however, patrons are encouraged to ask 

for help if needed. 

 

We offer the internet to provide access to online information.  Information found on the internet 

is not subject any in house review.  We provide this information to the public without 

censorship of monitoring.  The internet may contain information that is inaccurate, 

controversial, inappropriate or questionable in taste.  The library provides no content filters and 

is in no way responsible for information found on the internet.  

 

Use of the internet for illegal purposes is strictly prohibited. 

 

Children under the age of 18 must have parental permission to use the internet.  It is the 

responsibility of the user, parent to determine what is appropriate.  Only parents or guardians 

may restrict their children from access to internet resources in the library.  

 

Files may only be saved to a USB memory stick.  Memory sticks are available for purchase at 

the front desk.  Ear buds are also available for purchase, if needed. 

 

I have reviewed the responsibilities of using the internet safely with my children and give my 

permission for my child to use the internet in the library.  I understand that the Greenwich 

Library is in no way responsible for information found on the internet and that only I have the 

right to monitor any information seen by my child. 

 

Parent’s Signature: __________________________________________Date: ____________________ 

 

FOR STAFF USE: Library Care Number:  ______________________________________________ 

Child’s Birthdate Child’s Last Name, First Name 


